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Standardization issues in premium support 
 
ISSUE:  We continue the Commission’s discussion of issues in designing a premium support 
system for Medicare.  
        
KEY POINTS: We discuss the extent to which a premium support system should have 
standardization in benefits, cost sharing, and other features.  
 
ACTION:  Commissioners will discuss the chapter and provide guidance on direction of any 
additional work.     
       


